
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE

REFER TO: M980825

August 28, 1998

MEMORANDUM TO: L. Joseph Callan 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: John C. Hoyle, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON 10 CFR PART 70 -- PROPOSED RULEMAKING,
"REVISED REQUIREMENTS FOR THE DOMESTIC LICENSING OF SPECIAL NUCLEAR
MATERIAL" (SECY-98-185), 10:00 A.M., TUESDAY, AUGUST 25, 1998, COMMISSIONERS'
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the Nuclear Energy Institute and industry representatives and the NRC staff on the proposed changes to Part 70

regarding the domestic licensing of special nuclear material. The Commission will provide guidance and direction to the staff in the staff requirements

memorandum resulting from the Commission vote on SECY-98-185.

cc: Chairman Jackson
Commissioner Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
OGC
CFO
CIO
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OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR - Advance
DCS - P1-17

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/secys/1998/secy1998-185/1998-185scy.html

